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        PARKING COMMITTEE MEETING                    
        8:30 AM –Thursday, August 10, 2006 

        City Hall – Conference Room A 
 

       
I. CALL TO ORDER: 
 

Chairman Ken Smith called the meeting to order at approximately 8:30 a.m.  
 
II. ROLL CALL 
 

Members Present: Councilor Ken Smith, Chairman 
    John P. Bohenko, City Manager 
    Steve Parkinson, Public Works Director 

Police Captain Janet Champlin 
 

III. ACCEPTANCE OF THE MINUTES: 
 

MOTION made by Steve Parkinson  to accept the minutes of July 13, 2006 
meeting.  Seconded by Police Capt. Janet Champlin.  Motion passed. 
 

IV. NEW BUSINESS: 
 

(A) Livermore Street - Request for Resident Parking – Steve Parkinson stated 
the Traffic & Safety Committee went there regarding parking on both 
sides of the street. The Committee voted to recommend parking only on 
the northerly side of Livermore St. and the minutes were accepted by the 
City Council and an Ordinance change will be made.  While the 
Committee members were at Livermore St. some of the residents 
requested resident parking only.  During the day people parking on 
Livermore St. work downtown or at the Wentworth Home making it 
difficult for residents to park.  The residents would like to have a parking 
space when they get home at night, and are looking for a time period.  
The City Manager suggested that the City’s Parking Consultant should be 
brought back and have an open meeting inviting City Council members, 
Police Chief Magnant, Deputy Police Chief DiSesa, Fred Hoysradt, 
Debbie Finnigan and Downtown Business Association.   
Steve Parkinson suggested making copies of the report and distribute them 
in order to get comments back. 
City Manager suggested having a teleconference and have City staff here 
and invite people and discuss it in a work session.   
The Chair suggested tabling this until the report is completed.  
 
MOTION made by Steve Parkinson to table this until the report is 
completed.  Seconded by Police Captain Champlin.  Motion passed. 
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V. ADJOURNMENT:  Adjourned at approximately 8:45 a.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted 
 
 

__________________________ 
Elaine E. Boucas, Secretary 


